
Mondays are dedicated to face-to-face registration at Martin Com-

munity College (MCC)! MCC counselors are available every Monday 

(7 am to 6:30 pm) from now until August 13 to enroll you in the 

courses that will put you closer to graduation.  

There is another Registration Day on Wednesday, August 15, 2018 

(9:30 AM to 6:30 PM).  

Classes begin on Thursday, August 16.  

More than half of MCC’s students receive  

financial aid! Many of MCC’s classes are 

offered online. Why wait? Your future can 

get on the fast track today! 

Time to get started!  
 


